

The Rt. Hon. Theresa Villiers MP

Member of Parliament for Chipping Barnet
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA
Tel 020 8449 7345, theresa@theresavilliers.co.uk
www.theresavilliers.co.uk
www.facebook.com/theresavillierscb

19th April 2018

Dear Mr Subanandan

Thank you for your further email. I am deeply concerned to hear how very unhappy you are about your situation. I would strongly encourage you to seek help and advice from your GP.

As regards your points on assisted dying, I fully accept that this is a sensitive issue on which it is entirely possible for people to hold very different but defensible opinions. Having reflected carefully on this, I am not persuaded that the law should be changed to allow assisted dying in the UK.

I am sorry that this is a reply which will disappoint you but can I once again urge you to get help and treatment from the NHS to get you through this very difficult time in your life?

Regards

//www.

Mr Arj Subanandan 1 Sapara Court 62 Cromwell Road London N10 2PD

Reference (please quote if replying) TV/CC/29462